Subject: Re: Pointers or not?
Posted by Klugier on Sat, 19 Feb 2022 21:59:03 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello,

The short answer is yes. We use stack memory instead of heap. One of the reason is better
performance with stack rather than heap. Please noticed, that you could still use heap, but it is
wast of time and needs extra caution. You need to remember to use free/delete. The general rule
is do not use heap allocation for widgets.

More information you could find in following overview section. Also, please read the whole
document very closely. There are several referrals to your question such as this.

Klugier
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